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DECEMBER!

As November comes to an end, we are full of
gratitude! Thank you for your generous
contributions to our Turkey Trot fundraiser. We
raised over $4000 which will go towards special
program activities for this school year. We hope you
enjoyed joining us to go with your children through
the obstacle course and helping to create our
beautiful gratitude tree!

We are very grateful to the parents who helped set-up
and break down the Turkey Trot obstacle course, for
bringing in food for the yogurt bar and baked potato
bar for our staff during conferences and for helping us
create a nativity scene for the Christmas season. Your
talents and time are very much appreciated!!

| would also like to thank the teachers and staff for
all they do to make each day special for our families
and students. Their dedication and commitment is
outstanding!

In December we will be creating gifts for parents,
learning about Jesus’ birth, making cards for the
older members of New Hope Church and learning
our songs or lines for our Christmas performances
on top of all the learning and fun we have each day.
Please note the dates for our upcoming events. Your
child’s teachers will inform you of your child’s class’
specific days and times for the special events in
December. We look forward to gathering with you
for our Christmas programs. Have a wonderful and
blessed Thanksgiving!
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12/2 No School
12/4 2025-2026 Registration begins
12/4&5 Pajoma and donut day
12/9 Crazy Christmas dress up day
12/11&12  Storytime in the Sanctuary
12/18 &19 Christmas programs

12/20 - 1/3 Chris
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VIRGUEICEHENMONTER

Our December virtue is Patience.
Waiting on God, parents,
brothers/sisters, friends for something
we want. Psalm 46:10

With the anticipation of Christmas and
busy holidays, we will share ways to be
patient with our families and friends.
Please watch for the conversation card
and symbol coming home next week to
add to your small crate.

[PARENT CORINER

Stop by the office to check out our age specfic kits
containing fun and hands on activities to do with
your child at home.

WARV GoIING AND [UNESSES

Please send a coat, hat and gloves with your
children each day. We will continue to go outside
on sunny but cold days.

Please be considerate and do not bring your
children to school if they are not feeling well.
Please do not bring them if you have given them
medicine. Children may return to school 24 hours
after being fever free without the use of fever-

202552026]REGISIRATIION

We are o_per)ing our 2025-2026 online
registration in December. For our
currently enrolled families please note
the following dates:

December 4th 7:00 a.m.
Kindergarten registration for all
currently enrolled students. Younger
siblings of these Kindergarten registrants
may also register for preschool.

December 5th 7:00 a.m.

Preschool and Kindergarten
Enrichment registration for currently
enrolled 4's and Ext. 5's students and any
younger siblings.

December 6th 7:00 a.m.

Preschool registration for currently
enrolled 3's and Little Learners students
and any younger siblings.

reducing medication.




